MINUTES OF P.A.V.R.C. MEETING

1ST. APRIL 2004

MEETING OPENED:  President Mark opened meeting at 7.25 p.m.

WELCOME TO VISITORS/GUESTS:  No visitors.

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING: Motion to accept, Rex Wurlich, seconded Neil Spriggs.

BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES: No business.

CORRESPONDENCE OUT:  No correspondence out.
CORRESPONDENCE IN:  
· 5 Club Magazines

· Federation of Historic Motoring Clubs S.A. Inc. – Minutes Feb 2004 Meeting

· Flyers – Historic Motor Vehicles Club

                    Strathalbyn Swap Meet, 17th. Oct. 2004

                    Show and Shine 7th. Nov 2004

· Flyer – PADARC Biennial Rally May 15th – 17th. 2004

· 5 membership renewals

· Advertising pack “Teatrick Lavender Estate” Wolseley via Bordertown

· Information pack TCIS Insurance Brokers P/L 

BUSINESS ARISING FROM CORRESPONDENCE: 

Nil business arising

CORRESPONDENCE ACCEPTED:  Motion to accept, Hennie Foster, seconded Peter McKerlie

TREASURERS REPORT:

Access Account $  904.72 

Fixed Account   $ 2000.00
CLUB CAPTAIN’S REPORT:   Vicky has not yet finished collating the points for “Club Person of the Year”. She will have this available for the May meeting. An April run was not arranged, but it was decided by a few that they would go to the Laura Folk Fair on Saturday 3rd. April, leaving the Clubrooms at 9 a.m. A May run will be organised and advised at the next meeting.

CATERING COMMITTEE:  On July 17th & 18th  the Morris Touring Club will be in Port Augusta – BBQ to be arranged. John Moss reminded us of the Charity Ride by a group of Harley Bikies in September – date to be advised. 

HISTORIC REGISTRAR’S REPORT:  Mark outlined points brought up at the Federation Meeting in Feb. (ref inwards Mail).

A request for more logbooks will be sent off to the Federation.

A reminder to members that they need to be financial to maintain their Historic Registration. As from the 1st. April any books not endorsed the vehicle is no longer registered until the book is stamped.

GENERAL BUSINESS: Maurice Geoghan (Sorry if I’ve got your name wrong) advised that a crusher is coming into Downing’s at the end of next month. Anyone interested in rescuing some Morris’ or Hillman’s – you may be able to get them cheap. Vicky Hewitt said that a friend has a shed full of old car parts that may be available in the near future. She will keep us informed.

RAFFLE DRAWN BY:  Margaret Wurlich and won by Neville Hitch (3 times in a row!!!) It’s good to see you again Margaret.

MEETING CLOSED:  7:50p.m. Most stayed back for a chat. 

